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Alexander, Vitter Announce Grant Funding for Hessmer 

 
(Washington D.C.) – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander and U.S. Sen. David Vitter 

announced today that the Village of Hessmer in Avoyelles Parish will receive a USDA 

community facilities grant totaling $8,575 for rural development. 

The funding will be used to purchase a new fully equipped patrol car.  

“This grant will enable the force to do its job to its maximum potential, ensuring  

the safety of the streets and a secure environment for residents and those serving within 

the police force,” Alexander said. 

“The safety of our families is a foremost priority for all Louisianans,” said Vitter. 

“This grant provides the Hessmer Police Department with the tools they need to provide 

residents with a secure environment.” 
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